
A Message from Ms. Kerwin 
Conwell Middle Magnet School 

1849 East Clearfield Street 
Philadelphia, PA 19134 

 

Dear Students, 

This year we’ve experienced new 
challenges and I’m proud of how you’ve 
embraced them.  Your resiliency is reflected in 
the beautiful artwork you’ve created.  Even 
though we haven’t been able to see each other 
in person these last few months, I’ve enjoyed 
our virtual meetings and teaching you in a new 
way. 

I want to thank each of you for the hard 
work and effort that you’ve put into your 
learning.  Always remember that the world 
needs each of you and your unique gifts!  I’ve 
included some of the wonderful artwork that 
you’ve made during this time of online 
learning.   

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me 
during the summer. For those of you that are 
moving on to high school I would like to keep 
in touch and hear about the great things you’re 
doing!  My email is vkerwin@philasd.org.  I 
am grateful for the time we’ve spent together 
this year and I hope everyone has a lovely 
summer break.  

Best, 

Ms. Kerwin  
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